
Pilon, Janet

Subject: FW: Site/plan application high rises 310 Frances, Stoney Creek

Original Message 
From: linda mcmanus
Sent: May 18, 2019 1:06 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Site/plan application high rises 310 Frances, Stoney Cree 

Honourable Mayor Eisenberger and members of city council. Regarding your site plan approval and massive plan to
build 3 monster high rises at 310 Francis Ave., in Stoney Creek. I am totally disappointed in the blindside of the residents
of Stoney Creek. Please, please reconsider again the massive height and destruction of a beautiful green belt area. So
many potential issues as discussed with council. This will be the biggest eyesore for the millions of people driving thru
and living in this beautiful area. Height restrictions must apply, please!
Linda McManus
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